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To whom it may concern.
     I Carl C. Fairbanks wanted to give testimony for SB801. I feel it would do our children great by teaching them
gun safety. It would give opportunity to get allow the children a chance to learn what to do when the see a gun. I my
self have taken Derek’s class with my child and he was very well informed and very knowledgeable. My child also
enjoyed the class and knew more then I thought which was comforting in some ways. But knowing that he was
taught more from someone more then my self I felt was great. I have a younger child that I will be seeking his class
again when he is older. So by offering the teachings of SB801 to schools I feel would offer a chance to children
some sort of gun safety. Thanks for letting me give my two cents.                                          

Best regards
  Carl Fairbanks
Sent from my iPhone
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